
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Newsletter crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

August 29 - Bookmobile/Riverbend Park
September 5 - Labor Day
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       Can you believe we only have 2 weeks left until Labor Day... 
 Where has the time gone!? But, the Summer isn't over yet.  We have
open campsites on the weekdays the next two weeks.  Now's a great
time to make some last minute Summer memories.  The weekends
in September are filling up fast too, so make sure you get your
reservation booked soon. 

         We are looking at hot temps the next few weeks with
temperatures staying in the mid-90's.  This is the best time of year
to get out on the river.

Weekly Update

Office Staff
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Superintendent's Corner

Warren Lybbert
Owner/CEO

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group
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       As most of you have noticed Green #7 has been closed for the last few weeks. 
 We are continuing to diagnose the flooded area in front of the green.  With this area
being a low spot for water collection and a potential broken pipe, it's been frustrating
to say the least.  As of last week, we started trenching from in front of the green to
the west towards the poplar trees to create a 'French drain' to help with the water
drainage.  We expect Green #7 to be Open later this week.

       We are working on Tee box #6 as well, tying in some new lines to get the
sprinklers operational, as we have been doing manual watering.  Similar to Tee box
#3, we are working to fix the sprinklers there and have been manual watering as well.  

         As many of you know our Golf Course irrigation system is 60+ years old and
each year creates new challenges.  We want to thank everyone for your patience the
past month.  We plan on having the issues fixed by the end of the month and getting
the course in preparation for the September Golf Tournaments.  

Thank you again!
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Top 10 Leaderboard
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DAVE HARRIS
CRAIG PRICE
DEBBI MCGAUGHEY
TJ MCGAUGHEY

129
110
108
108
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MARC
BRUNTZ

LARRY
SCHREIFELS

339

MARK
SWAN

226311

JOHN HALL
JAMES WHITCOMB
GORDON NIES
KASSI ISEMAN

81
74
63
56

Summer weekends fill-up fast.  

Please call ahead to Book your Tee Times. 
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